
 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Terry Moehnke, Board & Commission Chairperson 
 
FROM:  Mayor Matt Bemrich 
 
DATE:  February 23, 2015 
 
SUBJECT:  Commission Recommendation 
 
 
 
I would like to recommend the following appointment to the Historic Preservation 
Commission: 
 

• Carol Foltz will fill a vacant position on this commission; Carol’s term will expire 
on 11/20/2019. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Municipal Building | 819 1st Avenue South | Fort Dodge, IA 50501 | Phone: 515.573.7144 | Fax: 515.573.5751   
Email: mayorofdodge@fortdodgeiowa.org 

 

MAYOR’S OFFICE | Matt Bemrich, Mayor | David R. Fierke, City Manager 


